Leonardtown Wildcats Board of Directors Meeting 04/06/2022
Attendees: John Fort, Matt Miller, Jess Kitchens, Crystal Nelson, Jamie Dobry, Vickie Stevens, Chloe Stevens, Melissa Fort, John Chase.
1. Review from March SMYAC Meeting: the 301 Panthers Club was voted into SMYAC. A May vendor meeting will be set up with reps from equipment and uniform vendors. Rule changes were discussed for the 2022 season. These will be posted to the SMYAC sight once completed
2. Upcoming Events:  April 09-St. Mary’s Easter Egg Hunt- Vickie, Chloe, Melissa and John Fort available to work throughout the day. Will raffle off 50% off a registration
April 28-May 01 Spring Festival- At the Fairgrounds- Will raffle off Shirts and Spirit wear
May 25- Texas Roadhouse night – flyers will need to be brought in, Set up a raffle table
Green Turtle – June 8th
June 11 and July 17 Car Wash at Leonardtown Auto Zone
Blue Crabs Night- August 19th
3. Flag Football Fall 2022- The board discussed a 4–6-year-old Flag football team for the fall season. Cost was discussed and the club voted 9-0 to approve this for 2022 season 
4. Budget Update Current balance in bank discussed along with expected upcoming expenses. Taxes for the 2021 year have 
5. Charity to support 2022 Season: 1 program was brought to the club for consideration. The club reviewed the presentation and voted 9/0 in favor of supporting The Autism Project ( TAP) through 2022 season. The first Car Wash will collect items TAP is in need of. Other items suggested were Autism Support socks worn in October this year, fundraising ideas, and selling the dog biscuits that youth from TAP bake and sell.
6. Coaches update for 2022 Season: An update was given on Cheer and Football Coaches applications and interviews. The board expects to vote by the end of the month and begin posting the results for the 2022 season
7. Open Floor:
a. Promotion is needed on the new Facebook as the old one’s access can not be recovered. 
b. Buying a new Fryer for the concessions stand was discussed and approved
c. Summer camps- dates for Summer Skills camps will be decided at the May meeting 


